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Greetings Pastor,


First of all, let me thank you for reaching out to us about joining the Great Plains Conference! We 
are a bilingual network of ministers and churches committed to carrying out the Great 
Commission!


We believe it is our responsibility to equip ministers to establish Healthy, Growing, and Multiplying 
Churches that reach the unchurched, make disciples, and meet needs in their cities. We do this by 
providing the necessary relationships and resources to help ministers succeed. Members of the 
Great Plains Conference have access to ministry coaches, peer learning communities, leadership 
development, staff/volunteer training, curriculums, summer youth camps, world missions support 
opportunities, assistance with digital content and online church, a school of ministry, and so much 
more! We exist to help the local church achieve it’s vision and we are honored that you would 
consider allowing us to serve you!


You can be sure that you an your church will be in our prayers everyday and that you are joining a 
caring community that seeks to honor King Jesus in all that we do.


Please fill out the paperwork in this packet and return it to us at:


Great Plains Conference

PO Box 31267

Amarillo, TX 79120


If you need any assistance or have any questions please feel free to contact me at (806) 231-8332 
or our Assistant Superintendent Patrick Estrada at (806) 231-7275


 

We’re honored that you would consider joining the Great Plains Conference family! We look forward 
to serving you!



Scott Hampton

Superintendent 

Great Plains Conference


